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The Finance Subcommittee has met virtually 1 time since the last Quarterly Meeting and has
kept in touch via email and group texts in between meetings.

The Finance Subcommittee has 7" Tradition packets available upon request and encourages
the use of the virtual 7* Tradition packets and virtual contributions whenever possible.

The Finance Subcommittee is also looking into ways to provide more information regarding
insurance coverage. The Subcommittee will be providing guidance on this issue, which will
be available in the near future.

The Subcommittee also discussed the issue of the Service Manual no longer being included
in the GSR Kit for new GSRs. It was decided that the GSRs should utilize the digital copy of
the Service Manual whenever possible. If the GSR would like a hard copy of the Service
Manual, it should be the home group that would purchase it for the GSR. A copy of the
Service Manual can be purchased for $4.

Events Attended:
e 4/6/24 - Pre-Conference Sharing Session - Philadelphia, PA
e 5/1/24 — District 67 Meeting - Birdsboro, PA
e 5/11/24 - Mini Assembly — King of Prussia, PA
s 6/1/24 - PENNSCYPAA - Eastern University — Wayne, PA
e 6/8/24 - Mini Assembly — Milton, PA

Finance Subcommittee Members:

Lauren B., Chair D24; Jen P., Secretary D33; Jeff L., D34; Laura F., D37; Nathan M., D42; Alex V., D54

. Please reach out to the Finance Subcommittee if you are interested or in need of a presentation or
have questions regarding finances or the 7'" Tradition! We would love to be of service to you!
finance@area59aa.org



